
 
 
 
TO:  Mr. David Meadows 
FROM: Nancy McReynolds 
RE:  Donations 
DATE:  May 22, 2012 
 

 

The following donations have been presented to the Tupelo Public 
School District.  At this time, we request that the Tupelo Public 
School District Board of Trustees acknowledge and accept these 
donations on behalf of the schools listed below.   
 
 

Donation # 2011-2012 –  050 
Description:  $500.00 
Given By:  Hodges Orthodontics 
Purpose: School Use Per Principal 
Site:   Joyner Elementary School 
Presented By: Ms. Kimberly Foster 
 

Donation # 2011-2012 –  051 
Description:  $1,000.00 
Given By:  Hodges Orthodontics 
Purpose: School Use Per Principal 
Site:   Parkway Elementary School 
Presented By: Ms. Anna Guntharp 
 

Donation # 2011-2012 –  052 
Description:  $1,000.00 
Given By:  Hodges Orthodontics 
Purpose: School Use Per Principal 
Site:   Lawhon Elementary School 
Presented By: Ms. Christy Carroll 
 
 
 
 


